
Social Distancing at Little Falls 

Dear Friends, 

I wanted to touch base with you before this weekend.  Other meetings have adopted a "no 
handshake" policy in light of COVID-19.  I propose that we do the same and use another form of 
greeting at the rise of Meeting, like the nodding of heads and smiling or whatever you are 
comfortable with.  I would also recommend that we practice social distancing in terms of where 
we sit--using as much of the room as possible.  If you are feeling ill or coughing a lot, please 
think carefully about whether you should come to Meeting, as we want to keep everyone as safe 
as possible.  Thank you, 

Beth Harlan   


